
 

 

 
               

 Dated: 09.01.2025 
 
 To 
 Department of Corporate Services, 
 BSE Limited, 
 25th Floor, P.J. Towers, 
 Dalal Street, Mumbai-400001 

 

                                                                       

 
Scrip Code: 538882 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

Subject: Submission of Investor/ Analysts Meet Audio Recording 
 

 
With reference to our letter dated January 3, 2025 related to the Investor Conference Call and pursuant 
to Regulations 30 and 46(2)(oa) of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015, as amended, and Guidance note issued by the Stock Exchanges dated July 29, 2022, we 
hereby inform you that the audio call recording of the Company's Investor Call to discuss the Financial 
Results for the quarter ended December 31, 2024 is available on the website of the Company. 

 
The link to access the said audio recording is: https://emeraldfin.com/wp-
content/uploads/2025/01/Emerald-Finance-Limited-Q3-FY25-Concall-audio.mp3 

 

It is further confirmed that no unpublished price sensitive information was shared/discussed in the 
meeting / call. 

We request you to take the same on record. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
For Emerald Finance Limited       
  
 
 
(Amarjeet Kaur)               
Company Secretary cum Compliance Officer 
Membership No. :A17273   
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